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Meeting Information 
  
Wednesday - November 18th, 7:00 pm 

St. Christopher's Episcopal Church 
116 Marydell Road 
Linthicum Heights, MD 21090 
 

October  28, 2015  Meeting Topics 
 
 Meeting: Gary Pennington, Vice President called 

the meeting to order – in Lance Griffin’s absence. 
 

 Guests: Kim Scott  (Rodney Scott’s wife) 
 

 Open Hunt: The Club reviewed comments on the 
successful Open Hunt that saw a total of 46 
participants. Raffles and food generated $900 with 
$800 remaining. Photos of the Hunt are available on 
the Club website thanks to contributions by Viktor  
Kravchenko and Laura Lindsay. 
 

 Closed Hunt: The Closed Hunt (members only) was 
held October 24

th
 at Sandy Point State Park with 14 

participants. Thanks to Steve Zurlich for an 
enjoyable morning. 
 

 Meeting Programs:  
 

Gary Pennington lead a discussion regarding recent 
finds. Gary reviewed some of his recent trips 
including a 3 day trip to Ocean City with several 
Club members and a day at Patterson Park.   

 
Tim Streaker displayed a section of a boat timber 
with an embedded solid copper spike. Tim intends to 
remove the spike and hopes to determine its origin.  

 
Joe Preast discussed his travel around Annapolis 
and his dry suit equipment. 
 
Barney Dolt congratulated the Clubs on two great 
Open Hunts. 
 
Rodney Scott briefed the Club on the details of a 
metal detecting class he recommends. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MARS Club Hunts 
 
 
Hunts: Randy Jordon and Steve Cunningham discussed 
the possibility of any member leading informal hunts for 
the Club at any time. Select a site, sign a form and Steve 
will announce the event. 

 

 
Contest / Board Results 
 

 

50 / 50:             Bud Lamb 

Silver Round:  Tim Streaker 

 

Water:              Joe Preast 

Relic :               Tim Lindsay 

Land:               Gary Pennington 

Display:           Rodney Scott 

Find / Month: Tim Lindsay 

Leg of Gold:    Claire Long 

 
 
Reminders  

 

Meeting Refreshments:  The November meeting will be 
hosted by Gary Pennington. Keep it light – not dinner.  
Water and paper plates are provided by the Club. 
 
Thank you to Leo Fisher for October. 
 
Club Dues: Bring $25 checks / cash to next meeting. 
   
Raffle Jug:  Donations for the Open Hunt Jug for the 
Hunt are welcome. 


